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Whakahaumaru huarahi mō ngā iwi Māori Project Learnings so far - April 2023
Maree Kilkolly

Whakahaumaru huarahi mō ngā iwi Māori Project is a key initiative under Road to Zero, as Waka Kotahi wants to achieve better road safety outcomes with Māori by supporting Māori to determine and act on their own solutions. This presentation will show you our learnings so far, in our journey and commitment to doing better for Māori, by building better safety outcomes with Māori, making sure that people get home safe and sound to their whānau, hapu and iwi.
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